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Dear Jonathan 

 

Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND) Bill 
 

At its meeting on 10 June 2015, the Committee for Education received a 

briefing from representatives of the Education Authority; Health and Social 

Care Board and the Public Health Agency as part of the Committee Stage of 

the Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND) Bill. 

 

The Committee agreed to write to the Department of Health, Social Services 

and Public Safety to seek its views on the application of further statutory 

obligations on Health and Social Care Trusts (including Memoranda of 

Understanding or Service Level Agreements with the Education Authority) in 

respect of the delivery of health services related to Special Educational 

Needs, and to establish if scoping work had been undertaken in order to 

determine the impact of additional statutory obligations etc. in this regard. I 

have written in similar terms to the Department for Education. 
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The Committee also agreed to write to the Department of Health, Social 

Services and Public Safety in order to seek an update on the Early 

Intervention Transformation Programme. 

 

If you require further clarification in respect of the above, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

A response by 26 June 2015 would be greatly appreciated.  

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Signed Peter McCallion  
 

 

Peter McCallion  
Clerk  
Committee for Education 
 
 


